Central Texas Pastel Society
General Meeting
September 16, 2023

Meeting location was the Georgetown Recreation Center Community Room, at 10:30 am.
President Jane Copeland began meeting.

Treasurer Debbie P reported current funds in the bank account, which included dues renewals and
workshop registrations. Workshop expenses will be deducted soon.

Acting Workshop Chair Debbie P announced that the Christine Swann workshop has enough registrants
to break even financially, so the workshop is a GO, with room for 3 more participants. Jan suggested that
we/she offer free lodging (such as at Jan's home) in case anyone from out of town would like to avoid
hotel fees.

Exhibit Chair Jan Frazier reported that three paintings have been sold from the ABIA airport exhibit.

Holly Read won today's door prize, and offered to bring the October meeting's door prize.

The ZOOM demo was by Toby Reid in Atlanta, GA.



